



NIAGARA CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

Year-End Newsletter

Called by Name: Come, Follow Me

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

As the school year comes to a close, I would like to express my deep gratitude to the students, staff, parents/guardians and entire school community for their support, throughout the school year.

On behalf of the staff, we wish all of our grade 8 graduates many blessings as they continue their Catholic education journey.

We would like to wish our students and their families a safe, enjoyable and blessed summer vacation.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mrs. J. Mangiacasale Principal

MEDICAL & HEALTH FORMS

If your child has a medical condition (asthma, anaphylaxis), we require new forms to be completed for next school year. A letter with the appropriate forms are being sent home today. We appreciate your assistance with ensuring we have these forms returned in September.

2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR

The calendar for the 2025-2026 School Year may be viewed on our Board website at https://www.niagaracatholic.ca

SUMMER BLESSING

May you walk with God this summer in whatever you do and wherever you go. May you talk to God this summer and everyday and in every situation. We pray this through Jesus Christ, our Lord, Amen

2025-2026 BELL TIMES

Arrival Time: 8:55 - 9:10 am
Entry Bell: 9:10 am
Dismissal Bell: 3:30 pm

(* Please note: There is no supervision before

8:55 am.)



Farewells...

The time has come to say farewell to Mrs. Rossi, our grade 1/2 teacher, Miss Marconi who taught PTM, Mr. Bonazza who taught itinerant arts and Mr. Whitwell our school librarian. We want to take a moment from the bottom of our hearts to thank you for your dedication, hard work and positive impact you've made, it will not be forgotten. It has been a gift to have you as part of our Saint's family. We wish you all the best in your next endeavor. With heartfelt thanks and Best Wishes, the St. Elizabeth Team!

Best Wishes to...

Mrs. Mangiacasale, our school principal. Our school was made richer for your presence and the impact you made on students and staff. We will miss you and hope you know that you will always be a part of the St. Elizabeth Family. Best wishes for a long and happy retirement!

We Welcome...

Principal/Resource:

Mrs. Pozzobon to St. Elizabeth Catholic Elementary School as Principal in September. We are very excited to have Mrs. Pozzobon be part of our school community! We also welcome Mrs. DiDonato to our school as our grade 5/6 teacher and Mrs. Bartok. We look forward to welcoming you all to our St. Elizabeth family!

2025-2026 TENTATIVE STAFF LIST

Mrs. Pozzobon

Mrs. Scodellaro Secretary: **TBD** Library Tech: Kindergarten: Mrs. Ens DECE: Ms. Valente Grade 1/2: Mrs. Dayboll Grade 3/4: Mr. Parisi Grade 5/6: Mrs. DiDonato Grade 7/8: Mrs. Habjan FSL/PTM: Mme Kish Mrs. Bartok **Itinerant Arts:** Mrs. Moreau **Educational Asst:** Child & Youth Worker: Ms. Belcamino

School resumes on Tuesday, September 2, 2025 Office Opens: Monday, August 25th Office Hours: 8:30 am - 3:30 pm

